
 

 

 

                           

 

                                   

ENGLISH :  

We have been talking about figurative language and the techniques authors use to paint a picture for their 
reader. We have focused the main part of the learning on comparing similes and metaphors . The children had 
fun drawing metaphors ie it’s raining cats and dogs .The final outcome was to apply this learning to write 
friendship poems which linked to the work we had been exploring during Anti Bullying Week ..   

MATHS  

We have been learning how to do long multiplcation .First of all we tried to mutliply a two digit number with a 
two digit number ie 23 x 33 and once the children had secured the process, we made the numbers slightly 
more challenging and included carrying   ie 27 x 36 . Most children have made really good progress and are 
feeling confident to do this independently. 

CULTURE  

The children started the week by taking part in a dance workshop on Diwali. They learnt about the story of 
Rama and Sita and the meaning behind the various dance moves . The pictures show how much they enjoyed 
the session.  

            

 

CAN YOU HELP US ? 

Believe it or not we have started to make items to sell for Christmas . We hope to make Christmas star 
decorations which need sewing and we would welcome help on a Thursday afternoon to support the children 
to do this successfully. If you can spare a few hours we would love your help – please pop in and let us know .  

                                                                                      Mrs Moncrieff  
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